
IMPORTANT UPDATE REGARDING 

BRUSH / LEAF COLLECTION 
 

 
BEGINNING JANUARY 1, 2020 BRUSH ONLY CAN BE PUT TO THE 

CURB AT ANY TIME FROM JANUARY THRU OCTOBER  

THERE ARE NO LONGER  

ZONES FOR BRUSH PLACEMENT OR PICK-UP 
 

THE DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS WILL BE PICKING UP BRUSH 

CONTINUALLY DURING THIS TIME 

 
BRANCHES MUST BE NO MORE THAN  

4’ IN LENGTH AND 12” IN DIAMETER  

 

CHRISTMAS TREES CAN BE PLACED TO CURB AT ANY TIME 

 DURING THE BRUSH COLLECTION PERIOD 

 

 

 

LEAVES ONLY CAN BE PUT TO THE CURB FROM 

 NOVEMBER 2
ND

 THRU DECEMBER 29
TH

 

 

THE DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS WILL BE PICKING UP LEAVES 

CONTINUALLY DURING THIS TIME 

 

 

 

PLEASE DO NOT MIX BRUSH AND LEAVES,  

AS PER STATE LAW THEY MUST BE RECYCLED SEPARATELY 

 

 

 

PLEASE HELP US WITH DRAINAGE AND DO NOT PLACE BRUSH OR 

LEAVES WITHIN 10 FEET OF A STORM DRAIN  
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